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Rev. Zaven Arzoumanian, Ph.D. 

Pastor 

March 5, 1987 

His Eminence 
Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate 
Diocese of the Armenian Church 
New York. 

Dear Srpazan Hyre: 

During my recent visit to Orlando and Ocala I met with the 
respective Parish Councils of Soorp Garabed and Soorp Sarkis parishes 
and prepared the enclosed lists for Parish Council officers. 

As explained, there will be little change in the Parish Council 
of Soorp Sarkis. There will be no change in the Parish Council of 
~· For both parishes I advise that the Councils operate for 

one more year only. As for Orlando's Soorp Garabed the entire Council 
is new and they may serve for two consecutive years. 

Kindly review the names and send each Chairman, including St. Peters­
burg's parish, a letter of confirmation as soon as possible. I thank you 
for your immediate attention and assistance. 

~ th best wishe~ prayers, _ 

t-r-~~~ 
Rev.Fr. Zkjen Arzoumanian, Pastor 
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